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Council Chamber Town Hall 

 
Agenda 

 
Membership: 

 Cllrs: Bill Hartnett (Chair) 
Greg Chance (Vice-
Chair) 
Juliet Brunner 
Brandon Clayton 
John Fisher 
 

Mark Shurmer 
Yvonne Smith 
Debbie Taylor 
Pat Witherspoon 
 

1. Apologies  
To receive the apologies of any Member who is unable to 
attend this meeting. 
 
  

2. Declarations of Interest  
To invite Councillors to declare any Disclosable Pecuniary 
Interests or Other Disclosable Interests they may have in 
items on the agenda, and to confirm the nature of those 
interests. 
 
  

3. Leader's Announcements  
1. To give notice of any items for future meetings or for 

the Executive Committee Work Programme, including 
any scheduled for this meeting, but now carried 
forward or deleted; and 

 
2 any other relevant announcements. 
 
(Oral report) 
 
  

4. Minutes  
To confirm as a correct record the minutes of the meeting of 
the Executive Committee held on 2nd February 2016. 
 
(Minutes attached) 
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5. Medium Term Financial 
Plan 2016/17 - 2018/19 
and Council tax 
resolutions  

Further to consideration of the Medium Term Financial Plan 
at the Executive Committee meeting on 2nd February, to 
consider updated information relating to the plan for 2016/17 
– 2018/19 (report to follow).  Overview and Scrutiny 
Committee will be considering the budget at its meeting on 
16th February. 
 
Following this, to recommend to Council the Council tax for 
2016/17. 
 
  

  

 
 


